We are growing!!! Literally!! In February of 2024, our Centerville-Abington Board of
School Trustees voted to allow us to expand our preschool program for families wishing
to send their children to Centerville Schools! Starting in August of 2024 we will have
FOUR preschool classrooms available to families. Here are some brief details of our
new program:

4 classrooms offering an 8:30 - 11:00 AM session or a 12 - 2:30 PM session

The cost is $55 per week for 36 weeks

Our program will follow the Centerville-Abington Community Schools Calendar

Families who qualify for Free or Reduced price lunches may qualify for a Scholarship

and may be able to attend our program for FREE

e Our program is open to any family wishing to send their child to Centerville Schools
regardless of their residency

e Space is limited to keep class sizes small and will be filled on a “first come, first served”

basis

Your child must be at least 3 years of age by August 1, 2024 to attend

Childcare MAY be available if space allows (see below for more details)

Families can begin the registration process by completing this Google Form:

https://forms.gle/W9bDCBbV1rXgdLp39

You will receive an informational letter no later than Friday, April 5, 2024 confirming your
child’s AM or PM placement. Your letter will be inviting you to attend our “Preschool
Registration Night” on Tuesday, April 16, 2024 to pay the $55 registration fee,
receive your Power School enroliment information, provide birth certificates and shot
records, and answer any questions that you might have.

We hope to provide childcare to families, but that will depend on capacity. Once all of
our preschool spots are filled, if we have classroom space, we will offer a childcare
option to families. This childcare offering would be available opposite of a child’'s
preschool session from 8 AM to 3 PM; for example, students who attend the AM
session would be allowed to access a childcare room until 3 PM, or PM preschool
students could arrive at 8 AM for childcare until their preschool session began at 12 PM.
Childcare would be available for an additional cost and meals would be provided by
families or could be purchased through the school. We hope to be able to provide
childcare information to families during our Registration Night on April 16. Feel
free to contact the Rose Hamilton office at (765) 966-3911 or email Mr. Pritchard at
spritchard@centerville.k12.in.us with any questions regarding registration.
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